
Public Hearing 2015 Budget 

Nov 18, 2014 

 

 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, November 18, 6:30 PM at the town hall.  The purpose is 

to solicit comments on the Town of Buffalo proposed budget for 2015.  

Details of the proposed budget can be found in the budget section of this website and has also 

been posted at the town hall, Wine House, and Bluff Siding Alliance Bank.  A more detailed copy 

of the budget proposal is available for inspection, with an appointment, at the office of the Town 

of Buffalo Clerk. 

Clerk contact information:  Email: townofbuffalowi@gmail.com  Phone: 715.495.4736 

  

 


